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There is currently a weather advisory in place for the Greater Toronto Area.  

Seneca campuses are open, and all student services are available virtually.

On-campus test centres will be open until 12:30 p.m., and athletic and recreation facilities at

each campus are closed.  

Seneca continues to monitor the weather and will provide updates on MySeneca and social

media.
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